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[13280] March 19, 2001 TO: ACCOUNTING/TREASURERS MEMBERS No. 7-01
INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 21-01 PRIMARY CONTACTS - MEMBER COMPLEX No. 21-01
TAX MEMBERS No. 13-01 RE: REMINDER -- 2001 INTERNATIONAL INVESTING TAX
COMPLIANCE WORKSHOPS As previously announced,1 the Investment Company Institute
will be sponsoring one- day workshops this spring in San Francisco (April 18), New York
(April 23) and Boston (April 24) on tax compliance issues arising from international
investing. A preliminary program schedule and topic outline for the workshops are
attached, together with a list of panelists, hotel information and a registration form.
Registration for each workshop is limited, so please register as soon as possible. Only
members of the Institute (excluding Associate Members) may attend the workshops. If you
have any questions regarding registration, please contact the Institute’s Conference
Division at 202/326-5968. For additional information about the program, please contact the
undersigned at dflores@ici.org or 202/371-5436. We look forward to seeing you in April.
Deanna J. Flores Associate Counsel Attachments Attachment no. 1 (in .pdf format) 1 See
Institute Memorandum to Accounting/Treasurers Members No. 4-01, International
Committee No. 6-01, Primary Contacts – Member Complex No. 8-01 and Tax Members No.
8-01, dated January 30, 2001.
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